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August 22, 2022 
 
 
State Clearinghouse 
1400 Tenth Street 
Sacramento, CA 95814 
 

Final Environmental Document Withdrawal and Replacement  
for the Stratford-Lemoore CAPM project Notice of Determination 

 
As the CEQA and NEPA lead agency for the Stratford-Lemoore CAPM project (SCH 
2022040547), the California Department of Transportation (Caltrans) requests that the 
Final Environmental Document accompanying the Notice of Determination submitted 
to the State Clearinghouse on July 27, 2022, be withdrawn. The Final Environmental 
Document accompanying this letter and submitted on August 22, 2022 is to replace 
the previous version of the Final Environmental Document. The changes between 
these documents are minor and do not impact the validity of the Notice of 
Determination posted for this project on July 27, 2022.  

Therefore, please refer to the file titled “FINAL_0W820_Signed_062122” as the 
appropriate Final Environmental Document for this project, and consider the file titled 
“0W820_Signed_062122” as null and void. 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Jennifer H. Taylor 
Environmental Office Chief, District 6 
California Department of Transportation 
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